
 

  

It was so nice to be back at OTSAR after a nice Chanukah vacation! 

We had a great day with Mike the drum guy.  

We introduced our snow theme! 

Oh what fun it was to make snowmen out of rings! 

We had a great time playing with the parachute and going outside 

before the rainy weather! 

We can’t wait to see everyone on December 31. 

 



 


